
   BSA Pack 300 

   Photo and Video Release  

 

During Den and Pack meetings and other Scout related activities, photographs and videos of 

your Scout may be taken.  Occasionally, we may use these photos for publications or 

promotion of Pack 300 meetings, den activities and events.  Pack 300 maintains a private 

Facebook page where we post photos of our events.  This page is available by invitation only, 

it is not a public website.  The facilities we attend may also like to use Scout photos for their 

own publicity needs. 

 

Your authorization is required for the use of the photos taken of your Scout. 

 

Your authorization is required for the use of videos taken of your Scout.  This authorization 

also includes your Scout’s participation in any virtual meetings or conferences where a camera 

may be in use and your Scout may be viewed in a virtual setting (ex. Zoom meeting, Google 

Meets, etc.). 

 

Signing this form is considered consent for BSA Pack 300 and the facilities we attend to 

photograph and use your Scout’s photo or video in either print or web publications, promotional 

and recruitment materials. 

 

This consent will stay on file for a period of one year and will need to be completed on an 

annual basis for the time that your Scout is involved with BSA Pack 300 and the Scout 

Program.  If at any time during that period, you would like to change your consent please 

submit in writing to either the Cubmaster or Committee Chair that you no longer give 

consent/permission for photos and videos of your Scout to be used as stated above.    

 

Please complete and sign the below then return this form to your Scout’s Den Leader. 

 

  

Scout Name  Scout Den   
     
     
     

Parent Name  Parent Signature  Date 
 

 


